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ONLINE TEACHING ACTIVITIES APRIL, 2021 – JANUARY, 2022 
 

Nr.  TOPIC PARTNERS TME PARTICIPANTS 

1 Clinical rehabilitation 
management (CRM) in 
diabetes mellitus: 
Physical therapy of 
persons of 
gerontological age with 
type 2 diabetes  
 
Physical exercise 
programs for elderly 
persons with non-
communicable disease 
 

LASE (1), 
EUFAPA (9)  

APRIL, 2021 Teachers and 
students 

2 Physical therapy in 
oncological 
pathology. Physical 
therapy for breast 
cancer. Prevention. 
Purpose, goals and 
objectives in the 
preparation of 
rehabilitation programs.  
 
Resistance exercise 
program in breast 
cancer undergoing 
adjuvant therapy 
  

SAMK 
(P10)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LASE (P1)  

MAY, 2021 Teachers and 
students  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Teachers and 
students  

3 Physical therapy for 
disorders of the 
musculoskeletal 
system. Physical 
therapy for hip 
arthroplasty. 
Prevention. Purpose, 
goals and objectives in 
the preparation of 
rehabilitation programs. 
(Sample rehabilitation 
program). (Orthopedics 
and traumatology). 
 

SAMK 
 (P10) 

MAY, 2021 Teachers and 
students 
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4 Clinical rehabilitation 
management (CRM) in 
autism spectrum 
disorders in children 
 
Physical exercise 
program for children 
with ASD 
 

LASE (P1) 
EUFAPA  
(P 9)  

AUGUST, 2021 Teachers and 
students  

5 Physical therapy for 
myocardial infarction 
at the hospital, 
outpatient and 
sanatorium-resort 
stages of rehabilitation 
 

SAMK 
(P10) 
 

SEPTEMBER, 
2021 

Techers  
 
 
 
 
 
 

6 Ergonomics of a 
physical therapist 
 
Assistive aids in 
supporting 
functioning 
 

SAMK 
(P10) 
 

SEPTEMBER, 
2021 

Teachers and 
students 
(Webinar - real 
life involving 
students) 
 

7 Cardiorehabilitation. 
PT in cardiac 
rehabilitation of persons 
with chronic heart 
failure 
 
Physical therapy for 
chest trauma, 
accompanied by 
slaughter of the lungs 
and heart with the 
formation of hemo- and 
pneumothorax. 
 
 

WARSAW 
(P7) 

OCTOBER, 
2021 

Teachers   

8 Physical therapy of 
patients who underwent 
arthroscopic 
intervention on the 
shoulder joint for 
adhesive capsulitis. 
 

WARSAW 
(P7) 

OCTOBER, 
2021 

Teachers   

9 Standardization of 
methods for assessing 
functions according to 
the International 
Classification of 

LASE (P1)  
 
SAMK (10)    

NOVEMBER, 
2021 

Teachers  
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Functioning (ICF), as 
one of the elements of 
evidence in 
rehabilitation 
 

10 TBD Physical therapy in 
spinal cord injury, 
autonomic dysfunction  
 

LSU (P8)  DECEMBER, 
2021 

Teachers  

11 TBD pulmonary 
system topic  

LSU (P 8) JANUARY, 
2021 

Teachers  

 


